
From: ARB Shore Power Regulation
To: Bayani, Eric (ITS); christopher.rapp@itslb.com
Cc: Csondes, Angela@ARB; Caswell, Morgan; ARB Shore Power Regulation
Subject: RE: ITS At Berth Terminal Plan
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 3:32:00 PM
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Dear Eric & Christopher,
 
CARB staff are reviewing the Terminal Plan submitted for ITS at the Port of Long Beach, and have
identified a minor additional piece of information we need in order to deem the Plan complete. We
note that the Plan mentions “As many as capable” as the number of vessels expected to use the
planned control strategy. While we understand that the number may vary, we do need a best
estimate of the number of vessels expected to use the strategies in order to satisfy section
93130.14(3)(B) of the Regulation. We would like to request you to kindly resubmit the Plans with the
revised information for CARB’s record so that we can deem this Plan complete.
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks and best regards,
Nicole Light Densberger
Staff Air Pollution Specialist
Marine Strategies Section | Transportation and Toxics Division
California Air Resources Board
Phone (VOIP): 916-790-9176
Email: Nicole.LightDensberger@arb.ca.gov

 
 

From: Bayani, Eric (ITS) <Eric.Bayani@itslb.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 4:10 PM
To: ARB Shore Power Regulation <shorepower@arb.ca.gov>
Cc: Csondes, Angela@ARB <acsondes@arb.ca.gov>; Caswell, Morgan <morgan.caswell@polb.com>
Subject: ITS At Berth Terminal Plan
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Kindly find attached the ITS At Berth Terminal Plan.
If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to respond or call.
Thx
Eric Bayani
562.590.6842
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Mario Cordero Executive Director
Port of Long Beach


12/01/2021







Important: This electronic mail message and any attached field contain information intended for the
exclusive use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is
proprietary, privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any viewing, copying, disclosure or
distribution of this information may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. Please notify the
sender, by electronic mail or telephone, of any unintended recipients and delete the original
message without making any copies.


